
Class 3 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 6.12.19 

This Week... 
We have had a very busy week, not least ducking and diving 
through all the bugs and illness that still linger! We have been 
really flourishing with our singing this week, practising for our 
Christmas Production and for the Christmas Light Switch On 
which was held on Monday. We have started our new English 
unit on shape poetry and created beautiful poems about 
bubbles. We also played Anthony Browne’s Shape Game where 
we took a line for a walk across our page before creating 
something new and creative! Class 3 have been exploring 3D 
shape in Maths, learning about the properties of each shape and 
using given criteria (or our own) to sort them. Some of us looked 
at nets of shapes and also learned some more unusual 3D 
shapes such as the ovoid. 

Next Week… 
We shall be looking at the next stage of God’s Big 
Plan next week, celebrating the incarnation and the 
awe and wonder of Jesus’ birth. Our English shall 
concentrate on this joyous event and we shall be 
performing the story through drama as well as 
writing a shape poem and creating a Nativity Frieze. 
We shall be comparing the diets of different animals 
in our Science and learning about how this affects 
their habitat and their bodies. Of course, there will be 
plenty more singing practise and Miss Wilson will 
continue with her Wise Man Rap during Music 
sessions. We will be doing a lot of using and applying 
of skills during Maths 

 

Important Dates 
 Monday 16th December – KS2 Production @ 6pm 
 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 
 Thursday 19th December – Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre. Please send slip in as 

soon as possible please 
 Friday 20th December – School closes for Christmas @2pm 

 
Our Christian Value this week is TRUTHFULNESS 

 

 
 
 

SONGS, SONGS, SONGS! 
This week the children are bringing home the words to the 
songs we shall be performing for our Christmas production. 
It would be very beneficial if, as part of their homework, 
they can run through the songs with you, as we would like 
all the children to memorise the words to all songs. The 
words can be kept at home and looked at regularly. Many 
thanks. 

Thank You! 
A huge thank you to all parents, carers and other family 
members who supported our PTA Christmas Fayre on 
Wednesday. There was a super atmosphere in school and 
everyone seemed to have a lovely time visiting all the stalls, 
sharing time together in the Christmas Café and visiting 
Santa. We will let you know how much money has been 
raised as soon as we have the final total. 

Parties 
 

On KS1 Party Day – Friday 
13th December, Christmas Lunch 

will be served to KS1 children and 
ALL KS2 children will need to 

bring a packed lunch. 

 
Special News! 

 
Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  

 

Rhys and Lucas 
 

Writer of the Week 
Mia M 


